JUNE 2020 NEWSLETTER

Next Month’s Rally—Maleny Showgrounds

Wednesday 15th — Wednesday 22nd July
13 Maleny Stanley River Rd, Maleny QLD 4552 Ph: (07) 5494 2008

Directions: 1 h 9 min (72.3 km) via M1 and Steve Irwin Way

“These directions are for planning purposes only. You may find that construction projects, traf-
fic, weather or other events may cause conditions to differ from the map results, and you
should plan your route accordingly. You must obey all signs or notices regarding your route”

. Follow Anzac Ave/State Route26/State Route 71 to M1
o Turn right to merge onto M1

. Take the exit towards Steve Irwin Way

. Keep left at the fork and merge onto Steve Irwin Way
. Merge onto Steve Irwin Way

Turn left onto Railway St

. Railway St turns left and becomes Maleny St

. At the roundabout, take the 2nd exit and stay on Maleny St
. Continue onto Landsborough Maleny Rd

. Continue onto Bunya St

o At the roundabout, take the 1st exit onto Coral St

. Turn left onto Coral St/Maleny Stanley River Rd

. Turn into showgrounds Maleny Showground, 13 Maleny Stanley River Rd, Maleny QLD

Maleny Showgrounds offers camping year-round. Groups and caravanning clubs are
welcome.

Facilities: Showers/Toilets, Electricity, Water, and Dump Point (**new**). Payment by
cash only $25 per night: Includes electricity, water, toilet/shower facilities, access to
Dump Point.

“Nearby attractions include Obi Boardwalk (0.6 km), Maleny Chocolate Factory (0.9 km), and
Sweets On Maple (0.9 km). The top attractions to visit in Maleny are:

Maleny Botanic Gardens & Bird World, Mary Cairncross Scenic Reserve, Maleny Dair-

ies, Gardners Falls and McCarthy's Lookout.
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A note from your President...
Dear Fellow Members

As you are most probably aware, | was not able to attend the Lowood rally as Diana has sus-
tained an ankle injury and needed assistance. Rae Williamson has kindly stepped in to act as our
Treasurer until the AGM and will be standing down in October 2020 (Rae has contributed to the
club in her role as treasurer for many years & deserves a well earned break from Committees.
Diana Linnett will be standing down as Newsletter Editor in October 2020.

Please consider volunteering for one of these roles. Your club desperately needs help so these
roles must be filled. It may seem intimidating to volunteer, however you will have the support of all
the committee and club members. Learning new skills is beneficial for your confidence and cogni-
tive ability.

Kind regards Mark Linnett (President)

RAFFLE ROSTER ACTIVITIES ROSTER & REPORTER
Refund of up to $20 + tickets July - Alan & Debbie with Graham
July - Dave & Doreen & Evon
August - Los & Bemie August - Warren & Elaine with Dave &
Doreen
September - Neil & Glenda

September - Rob & Di with Dave & Debbie

ROVING REPORTERS If you are unable to attend your nominated rally,
Jul Paul & Vicki please get in touch with the next member on any of
uty - au Icxi these three lists. Should you be unable to find a
August - Dave & Debbie replacement from these lists, please contact our
Vice President Yvonne
September - Grahame & Evon
CLUB SHOP
e ™)
Men's Shirts $32 Club Stickers $5
Women's Shirts $32 Qg I Flags $17
Jackets $45 w Van Flag Holders $5
Sleeveless Shirts $25 Towbar Hitch Handles $10
h J
Caps $18 Tent Peg Pullers $5
REMINDER

Members are expected to wear their Club Shirts at “Official” Club gatherings and any other designated
Club Activities, gatherings or functions as stated by the Committee.

Only the officially sanctioned shirt is acceptable as stated by the Committee.

Saturday is official Club rally day (Club shirt day)




BIRTHDAYS FOR JULY
8th Deb Howard 11th Neil Wagstaff

15th Les Brearley 27th Rae Williamson
30th Keith Volkmer / |

Many Happy Returns!

ANNIVERSARIES FOR JuLy
NOBODY

Congratulations!

“CHAT N CHOOSE™”

LADIES & GENTLEMEN
COME ALONG ON FRIDAY MORNINGS AT 104AM TO OUR REGULAR “CHAT N CHOOSE”

BRING YOUR CRAFT OR BOARD GAMES/CARDS/ARTWORKS/ WHATEVER YOU DO
YOU CHOOSE WHETHER YOU WISH TO DO YOUR CRAFT WHILE YOU CHAT, OR JUST CHAT!
DON'T FORGET YOUR TEA OR COFFEE...

/f'

* 149 Anzac Avenue,

ol ¢ REDCLIFFE. QLD 4020

Phone 07 32832903 Fax 38856863
Mobile—0419741595

Email—barrierl@optusnet.com.au

K [ Assorted Badges ]\ Trophies/Plaques

Ribbons, Engraving

o ASSORTED SIZES ALL ONE PRICE — Sand Etching, Mugs
Badge is Priced by clip on the back

« BADGE PRICE -
$10 MAGNETIC CLIP
$9.00 ALIGATOR CLIP
$8.50 PIN BACK

+ INCLUDES -
LOGO, BUSINESS NAME, YOUR NAME
From Single to Full colour /

We offer personalised service and prompt delivery

to customers all over Australia and New Zealand
No minimum size order

Office hours from 7am to 5.30pm and after hours by appointment evenings and weekends.




What happened at Lowood....

Impromptu Activity for gathering at Lowood by Noel Weeks

A bowls associate forwarded me a QUIZ which had no answers supplied so | decided to test the knowledge of
the members that attended Lowood. | gave one sheet of paper to each van with 32 pictures depicting Countries
(much like the game of Pictionary). Members had to figure out what Country or Region these pictures portrayed. |
gave everyone 30 minutes to write down as many countries as they could, bringing the quiz to me for marking.
Naturally some did better than others (Yvonne & | were not one of those). We have included a copy at the end of
this Newsletter for any keen QUIZ MEMBERS.

Roving Report - Lowood Showgrounds

As this was a small gathering and not an official Rally there is no Roving Report, however it was obvious
to all of us at Lowood that we were all keen to be out and about and extremely happy to catch up with
each other.

Shorty, Neil & Paul all bought their fire pits so we were not short of a fire to sit around and defrost. Thurs-
day night was by far our chilliest night. One of the mornings was pea soup fog & misty rain which did not
clear until well into mid-morning. Many took the time to catch up on sleep & snuggle under doonas.

Just for fun on Saturday, what would have been our normal “Club day” we decided to spend the latter part
of the afternoon answering a quiz which was very well received & and lot of fun. Most of us did our own
thing or wandered around during the day chatting & sharing cups of tea or coffee with each other outside
our vans. After marking the Quiz we decided to carry on the tradition of singing happy birthday to all our
June birthdays (Helen H, Gay G, Gayle McH, Eric B, Barbara Rowlingson & Dave Broadley) and our June
anniversaries (Dave & Debbie and Noel & Yvonne).

Some of us left on Sunday—some on Monday.

Cheers
Yvonne Weeks

Rod has kindly offered to brew up his fa-

mous mulleo wine.

If any menber has bottles of cheap red wine to add to the
pot to share amongst menbers at afternoon drinks on
Saturday, it would be greatly appreciated.

From your Committee:

1. Due to unprecedented events, the Committee has decided not to implement the four
Rallies Attendance Rule for the 2020 season.

2. If you have any ideas on future Rallies please contact the Secretary OR download the
form from the Peninsular Caravan Club Website.

3. Don’t forget our AGM in October. We are in desperate need of a Treasurer and a
Newsletter Editor. Please give it some serious thought.

4. If you have a set of 70mm Boule balls please bring to Maleny for our Saturday activi-
ty.




Just a few Pics

THE AWNING MAN

...Bringing Cover to You!

BOB & JENNY STAFFORD

Mob: 0411 139 340

Fax: 07 3264 4666
€mail: bob@theawningman.com.au

www.theawningman.com.au

Caravan
and RV
Specialists

‘For all your Caravan Accessories’

ONSITE INSTALLATION




Rally Coordinators Report

Lowood Social Gathering

What a great Weekend for everyone coming out of Covid_19 Hibernation.

A big thank you to those who braved the chilly wet weather. Monday was the sunniest day.
Lots of catching up and chatting with everyone staying apart in 2 groups.

Our next rally is at Maleny Showgrounds. Hope to see you all there after another relaxation of
restrictions.

Helen Hunter i
Rally Coordinator PCCI /[:] I \

.
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...... note from your Editor

If you have any photos from our Rallies or articles that you wish to have published, please
email them to me at
diana.4053@yahoo.com.au

RWVarehouse

FREE CALL 1800 612 672 Ron Stafford

Leading Manutacturers and Retailers of fuaffzfy

Laravan and RV outdoor accessories... i

Awnings) Annexes) and muth much more!

' _ We have a bunch of mid-season specials going on right now!
RACQ 8o give us a call and we'll help you out with whatever you need!

o8 Find us online! WWW.RVWAREHOUSE.COM.AU

T,

Come in and have a chat... 129 South Pine Rd Brendale, QLD 4500
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+ W pog Friendly Treasurers Report

Thank you all for your support,

The fees for the 10 vans amounted to
$595.00

Our Mini- Raffle raised $79.00.

Thank you to Yvonne for selling the tickets.

2020

April

Boonah Showgrounds
Cancelled

May

Pomona Shogrounds

Cancelled TEST YOUR SKILLS:

June 6:56 pm  Fri 29 May = 73% @)

Lowood
Showgrounds
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Fzef q d

August % @dd \ ,jﬁi

Mudgeeraba
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September 'Rﬁ’m o
Toogoolawah
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Done Edit

October

Dayboro
Showgrounds

Kirra Beach Tourist
Park

November

December

Christmas Party
TBA




ALLERAND

Caravan Services

Find us on
1 Facedook

Insurance Repairs * Gos & RW.C. * Roll Qut Awnings * Air Conditioners
* All Generalised & Specialised Servicing of Al Makes & Models
Fridge Repairs * Solor Panel & Equipment Sales

113 Connought Street Sondgote 3869 2969  www.allbrandes.com.av

COMMITTEE/SUBCOMMITTEE CONTACT DETAILS

Email address: peninsulacaravanclub@gmail.com

Position Name Phone Mobile Email address
President Mark Linnett 3142 4328 0413 646 509 marktrading@hotmail.com
Vice President Yvonne Weeks 0418 798 655 nandyweeks@gmail.com
Secretary Rick Roeder 0409 549 856 h47r46@gmail.com
Acting Treasurer Rae Williamson
Rally Coordinator Helen Hunter 0421 222 346 jhgnhunter@outlook.com

Newsletter Editor

The contents of this document are intended for the original club recipients and must not be on for-
warded without the permission of the Author

None of the contents of this newsletter necessarily states the views of the Peninsula Caravan Club
Inc or that of the editor unless otherwise stated.




